Gwen Theron

From: Jitske <jitske@telkomsa.net>
Sent: 21 June 2012 11:20 AM

To: lebomol@joburg.org.za

Cc: gwen.theron@telkomsa.net
Subject: Diepsloot X8 - BID document
Attachments: BID_Diepsloot_2012_05.pdf

Good morning

Our offices have been appointed to conduct an Environmental Impact Assessment for the proposed new
development of Diepsloot X8.

The City of Johannesburg, Environmental Management Department has been identified as an Interested and
Affected party.

Attached hereto please find a Background Information Document for your attention.
Please note that as further information becomes available, same will be forwarded to yourself.

Kind regards

Jitske Botes

For: Dr Gwen Theron
LEAP

(012) 343 2751



